
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Zielsdorf, Aaron J- DNR 
Wednesday, September 2, 2020 2:57 PM 
'Kean Clifford' 
RE: BMO Harris Bank Branch- ERP No. 02-35-584409- Request for an Update 

Great, thanks for the updates! The site closure letters will be sent to you (via email) and June Evans at 
BMO Bank (Responsible Party) . 

Regards, 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Aaron J. Zielsdorf 
Phone: {715) 203-2987 
Aaron.Zielsdorf@Wisconsin.gov 

From: Kean Clifford <Kean.Ciifford@brooklinebranch.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 2:52 PM 
To: Zielsdorf, Aaron J- DNR <aaron.zielsdorf@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: BMO Harris Bank Branch- ERP No. 02-35-584409- Request for an Update 

Aaron, 
Thanks for your time on our call today. We can waved the 30 day period so that the no further action 
letters can be sent out. Please send a copy of the letter to my email address. 
As discussed, we are repairing a portion of the parking lot next week. The repair will not require the 
removal of soil from the property. 
Thanks again, 
Kean 

From: Zie lsdorf, Aaron J- DNR 
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 1:44PM 
To: Kean Clifford 
Subject: RE: BMO Harris Bank Branch- ERP No. 02-35-584409- Request for an Update 

Hi Kean, 

This email is to request an update on the Merrill, WI property. Have you had a chance to review the site 
documents? Do you need the additional time to review? If there are no objections you can waive the 
remainder ofthe 30-day waiting period and the ERP site will be officially closed. If you would like to 
discuss further, I am in the office between 9am-5pm (Central Time) all week. 

Thanks, 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 



Aaron J. Zielsdorf 
Phone : (715} 203-2987 
Aaron.Zielsdorf@Wisconsin.gov 

From: Zielsdorf, Aaron J- DNR 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 3:22 PM 
To: kean.clifford@ brookline branch .com 
Subject: RE: BMO Harris Bank Branch- ERP No. 02-35-584409 

Hi Kean, 

The Closure Packet Form-Attachments A-G, is attached as a zip file. The entire closure packet was too 

large to send in 1 email. 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did . 

Aaron J. Zielsdorf 
Phone : (715} 203-2987 
Aaron.Zie lsdorf@Wisconsin.gov 

From: Zielsdorf, Aaron J- DNR 

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 3:13 PM 
To: kean.cl ifford@brooklinebranch .com 

Subject: BMO Harris Bank Branch- ERP No. 02-35-584409 

Hi Kean, 

As per our discussion on Thursday August 13, 2020, I have attached the Case Closure Form for the 
Environmental Repair Property (ERP) . I have also attached "The Barrier Maintenance Plan" that requires 
the asphalt cover to be maintained to prevent the direct contact of any residual contamination present 
on the property. 

Regards, 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http ://dnr.wi .gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did . 

Aaron J. Zie lsdorf 
Hydrogeologist- Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

223 E. Steinfest Rd, Antigo, WI 54409 
Phone: (715) 203-2987 
Aaron.Zielsdorf@Wi sconsin .gov 
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